June 23,1992

Ms. Wanda Thompson Puget Sound Bank, Personnel 1119 Pacific Avenue Tacoma, WA 98401

Dear Wanda:

I wanted to extend a special "thank you" for your service on the foundation board. The time that you have given and your support of campus needs the past several years are greatly appreciated. You have made a significant difference for the college. You've also been a wonderful ambassador for TCC in the community. Without question, TCC's needs and the role of the foundation in providing funding are now more widely recognized.

I have really enjoyed the opportunity to work with you and and to get better acquainted. I hope we can continue to stay in touch.

Leto do stay in fruit.

With appreciation,

Lilly Warnick

Enclosure

cap



Commendation for Retiring Board Members

Whereas members of the Tacoma Community College Foundation Board are an invaluable asset in both securing support for the college and acting as ambassadors to the local community;

And whereas Board members are instrumental in helping students better their lives and pursue their dreams, and are thus, literally, dream-makers;

And whereas the Board has conducted successful fundraising campaigns and gone to great lengths to improve the quality of education at the college;

And whereas these same Board members serve without remuneration, humbly donating their extremely valuable time to a worthy cause;

And whereas Board members give of themselves tirelessly and wholeheartedly, never thinking of their own personal gain or comfort;

And whereas Tacoma Community College would be at a loss without these Board members, who serve so valiantly and beneficially;

Be it known, therefore, that we honor and supremely thank retiring Board members for their exemplary service, and will always remember their priceless gifts of themselves to the college and the community. Their legacy is reflected in the lives of all whom their efforts have touched, and our gratitude is extreme.

Lilly Warnick, Ph.D.,

Executive Director

Date:



March 19, 1991

Dear Wanda:

Thank you for agreeing to assist the college by contacting your legislators.

Enclosed is a model letter which you can adjust to suit your personal style. If you have any experiences or examples to show how much TCC means to the community and how much the college helps the local area, that information should be added.

A legislative roster is also enclosed.

Sincerely,

Lilly Warnick

la

Enc